
 
 
 
 
 
January 23 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 367 
RE: Snow Closes Portsmouth, VA Terminal 

 
 
 
The winter blast that is affecting most of the country is producing freezing rain and snow 
in the east. CSX Intermodal's Portsmouth, VA terminal, normally open until 19:00 will 
close today at 17:00 due to the unusually cold temperatures and snow. Weather 
permitting, the Portsmouth terminal will be open during normal business hours 
tomorrow.  
 
CSXI's Charleston terminal is preparing for a snowstorm that has already left several 
inches of snow in the Carolinas. As temperatures continue to dip into the single digits, 
CSXI terminals across the network could be affected. Updates will follow as weather 
conditions change. 
 
Please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain office for further updates regarding 
your shipments. 

S

S T A C K

F A C T S


